September 23, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,

Thank you for the phenomenal turnout
on skate night. Cal Skate
management told us that the San
Miguel night was one of the biggest they have ever
had! Way to go Eagles! Parent teacher conferences
are coming up Friday 10/7. Please be sure to check in
with your child’s teacher for a time to meet.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

DATA CONFIRMATION

The window for Data Confirmation closes Sept.
30th. Please complete it if you have not already
done so. Reminder calls will go out next week. Data
Confirmation needs to be completed on a computer
and not a cellular phone. We have computers
available at the District Office for your use. Please
contact Alicia Mills @ (707) 524-2972 with any
questions. Here is the link with instructions: Data
Confirmation

UPCOMING DATES

9/30/22 - Spirit Day, wear red and black
10/7/22 - Conference Day - non student day
10/28/22 - Spirit Day, wear red and black
10/31/22 - Halloween Parade

11/11/22 - Veteran's Day - School Holiday
11-21-11/25 - Thanksgiving Vacation

A ‘NOTE' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Music registration for 4th-6th grades has officially
closed for the 2022-23 school year. | am happy to
report that there are over 200 4th-, 5th-, and
6th-grade students signed up for music classes in
the Mark West District this year, which puts us back
at pre-pandemic levels for participation! If your
4th-6th grade student is signed up for a music class,
please help them remember to bring their
instrument to school every Tuesday - and take it
home every Tuesday as well. Ask your child to play
or sing for you. Students should try to practice a
little bit every day. Happy music making!

Do you appreciate music and arts education
being offered at San Miguel? Help us to keep
these educational opportunities going by
supporting the Mark West Education
Foundation - a parent group dedicated to
making music and arts education available
to students in the Mark West District. We would love
to grow our music and arts offerings at all our
schools and could use your ideas and help to make
it happen! Please join us at our next board meeting
on Monday, October 3rd at 6:00pm via Zoom:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2290369163?pwd=S01x
a2g1L1RiQUlycmdReUIKQ1pEZz09

SONOMA FAMILY LIFE NEWSLETTER
Click here

Photos from Student Council speeches



https://mwusd.org/data-confirmation/
https://mwusd.org/data-confirmation/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2290369163?pwd=S01xa2g1L1RiQUIycmdReUlKQ1pEZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2290369163?pwd=S01xa2g1L1RiQUIycmdReUlKQ1pEZz09
https://www.sonomafamilylife.com/2022/08/30/410204/sonoma-family-life-september-2022




